
REUNION #46 MOMENTO  

 

Well, the Pizza has been consumed, the Pirate’s sword has been 

sheathed.   The marvelous B-17 and Mighty Eighth story has 

been told and the Banquet is but a fond memory. 

We just want to thank all the great shipmates that helped keep 

the Hospitality Room running and organized. Several brought 

needed coolers.  Others brought great Va. Peanuts, chips, 

doughnuts, wine and ladies souvenir bags.  When anything 

needed doing, one of you got it done.  Getting ice, neatening up 

or filling the candy dishes, no one had to ask, It just got done. 

GO NAVY!! 

 

We got to see most of historic Savannah by hopscotching 

thru the rain showers although the golfers, on Thursday, were 

not as lucky. They will have to wait until next time.  Most of 

our meals were very good (Museum lunch was a little weak.) We 

got to show off our own Pirate (Pres. Larry) at the Pirates 

House during our city tour. The Banquet meal was great with 

scrumptious Strawberry Shortcake for dessert.  Everyone 

seemed to enjoy the “Magic of Joe Romano.” We thought it was 

wonderful..He IS our son!! 

 

The 50/50 of $200 was won by Lloyd Corbett who promptly, by 

phone, donated it back to the reunion.  He and Daisy had to 

leave two days early as she fell ill.  Not serious though.  Daisy 

is now fine.  Many thanks "Punk." 

 

All in all we were left with wonderful memories of our 

shipmates and a fantastic week of fun and Sea Stories. 

We must do it again in 2023. 

 

Cheers & Best Wishes to all, 

Jim & Rosalie Romano 


